
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

VILLAGE OF HUDSON FALLS 

	 TAKE NOTICE, that the Village of Hudson Falls Board of Trustees will hold a 
Workshop Meeting on Wednesday, March 19th, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Room 
of Village Hall located at 220 Main Street, Hudson Falls, New York. The purpose of the 
Workshop Meeting is to discuss all village owned parking lots and property for future 
use. 

	 	 The meeting room is handicapped accessible.  If you are in need of other special 
accommodations due to a disability, please contact the Village Clerk at 747-5426 at least 
48 hours in advance. 

Cassandra Allen 
Village Clerk-Treasurer


